
 
 
 
 
 

ECSE Announce a Professional Development Workshop for Corporate 

Secretaries in March 2019 
 

The Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange (ECSE) is pleased to announce the launch of 

a Professional Development Workshop for Corporate/Company Secretaries, in March 

2019.  The workshop will be held in St Kitts, at the OTI, Fortlands, over the period 27 to 

28 March 2019.      

 
The workshop is a part of a programme designed to enrich corporate secretaries’ skills sets 

in order to enhance their effectiveness in their roles as integral parts of the governance 

structures within their organisations. 

 

For further information, contact the ECSE at Tel: 869-466-7192; Fax: 869-465-3798; E-

mail: info@ecseonline.com; or visit our website - www.ecseonline.com. 
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